Dear Bill,

Reur 3/25, I have not given all my photographic stuff to the college. I had intended to give it the rest, what I'd not given it, **\*\*kixxpax\*** when McKnight was to have been here a week ago but he could not come then, and when he did he didn't bhave the time, so when you are here you are welcome to go over what remains.

I was not a photo collector for everal reasons. To begin with because I was broke. Later it was of the past in my work and I had less interest in it.

You can borrow what remains and then send it to the college library.

The article on Jack Kent Cookewas because of his horsefarm. Thought that might be of interest.

Looking forward,

Harold

Ghanks for the item on the newest JAMA boast.

I'll have to get that JAMA issue, or copy that piece.